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Ft. Myers Regional Office                        

P.O. Box 278, Ft. Myers FL, 33902-0278
TEL: [239] 997-0673 www.sierraclub.org


June 1, 2007 

Dear  CRCA Board Members:

Living in Southwest Florida, you are aware of the importance of our beautiful waterways to our quality of life. Whether you are a boater, fisherman, swimmer, or beach -lover, our natural water resources are the magnet which has drawn us to this lovely place. Unfortunately, there is a pervasive and growing threat to our water resources, our economy, our health and our quality of life. The threat is toxins found in blue-green algae and Red Tide, as well as mounds of red drift algae contaminating our beaches. Red Tide, in particular, has been a part of Florida's recorded history since the first Red Tide bloom was documented in 1844. According to a recent study by the University of Miami, the Gulf Coast is experiencing longer and more intense red tide outbreaks, which negatively impact on our tourism economy, our property values and our health.

The Sierra Club is leading the charge in saving our coast from red tide and other harmful algal blooms. This campaign, called Save Our Coasts: Red Tide and Coastal Pollution, addresses this serious issue of coastal pollution. The goals for this campaign include:

· Raising public awareness on red tide and coastal pollution issues through educational outreach.

· Focusing on local policy initiatives that have quantifiable results.

· Providing a playbook for public officials to implement sustainable environmental policies and practices.

To accomplish these objectives, we will bring together a coalition of diverse interests in the community such as homeowners, civic organizations, schools, environmentalists, and others that can be effective advocates to initiate the positive changes needed to eliminate the source of pollution that harm our coast. To learn more about the issues and how to implement positive changes, we cordially invite you to attend our:

Red Tide Campaign Workshop

Saturday, June 16, 2007

Iona House, Calusa Nature Center, 3450 Ortiz Avenue, Ft. Myers

9:30 am. - 4:30 pm.

A light lunch and beverages will be provided. Please R.S.V.P. by calling 239-997-0673 or sending an email to marti.daltry@sierraclub.org no later than Thursday, June 14, 2007.

I look forward to seeing you on June 16th.

Sincerely,

Marti Daltry

Regional Community Organizer

Sierra Club - Fort Myers Office
